
Bond Update: 

 

As we approach the middle of fall, the current Bond projects are progressing 

well. 

 

The work at Fern Ridge Middle School is complete and the students and staff 

have settled in to the school year.   

 

The new additions at Veneta Elementary School have taken shape and the 

project is on schedule to be complete before the Winter Break.  The work 

focuses on completing the interior finishes and making preparations to move 

into the new areas.  

 

The site work for the new Elmira Elementary School building got underway in 

late October.  The project is planned to take one year to complete with 

construction of the building beginning in mid-December. 

 

At Elmira High School the installation of the new field lights is complete, 

which has greatly improved the viewing of activities on the field and 

increased both the safety of the students and security of the campus.  The 

new auxiliary gym project for the high school has begun its design phase.  

Staff is working with the design team to begin to put together preliminary 

sketches of the project.   

 


